
                                                                                                         
 
 
CSEA Chapter 9 Negotiations with the Rosemead School District 
Joint Communique  
 
 
CSEA Chapter 9 and the District met on May 15, 2019 to begin negotiations on a successor 
agreement. Introductions were made; agendas were developed; norms were discussed and 
established. Each team reviewed their initial proposals. The team opened discussion on the 
following topics: 
 

● Budget/May Revise 
● Compensation 
● Health Benefits 
● Bereavement 

 
Our next meeting is scheduled for June 3, 2019.  
 
The teams include the following: 
 

CSEA 
Katherine Monte 
Christina Price 
Denise Fuentes 
Anthony Flores 
Debbie Ramos 
Cristina Castro 
Buddy Renzullo (CSEA Labor Rep) 

District 
Harold Sullins 
Alex Ruvalcaba  
Jerry McCanne 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


